
NOTICE OF MEETING 

UNDER THE OPEN MEETING LAW 

FOR 

TUXEDO FARMS LOCAL DEVELOPMENT CORPORATION 

 

The Board of Directors for the Tuxedo Farms Local Development Corporation will be 

conducting a meeting on July 22, 2021 at 10:00 AM at the Tuxedo Town Hall, One Temple 

Drive, Tuxedo, New York and remotely via WebEx. 

 

The public may view the meeting using the following link: 
 

https://meethb.webex.com/meethb/j.php?MTID=m2ce18eaff3e911d5ea1e8d5c4926ed2d 
 

Or listen by dialing 1-646-992-2010, Webinar ID 179 286 9644 

 

Please note, the teleconference link for this meeting does not use the Town of Tuxedo 

teleconference link.  This meeting is of special interest to property owners and residents who live 

in the Tuxedo Hamlet Sewer District. The Board will continue to discuss the plan to activate the 

new Wastewater Treatment Plan. 

 

This notice is given in order to comply with the Open Meetings Law.  

 

Ken English, President 

Tuxedo Farms Local Development Corporation 

Dated: July 12, 2021 

 

https://meethb.webex.com/meethb/j.php?MTID=m2ce18eaff3e911d5ea1e8d5c4926ed2d

